
From: Anna Maria Mancini on behalf of Comments
To: Anna Maria Mancini
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 2:02:00 PM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 12:39 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Brenda Stibal at brendastibal@gmail.com
Phone: 2083516243
Address: 1432 N 1000 E
City: Shelley
State: Idaho
Zip Code: 83274

Comment:
I am in favor of the rule passing. Idahoans need a way to protect and enforce that campers are
not living, dumping sewage and garbage on our State grounds.

I had campers that had stayed 7 weeks next to my cabin, the Fremont County Deputy was
forbidden to ask the campers to move by the Department of lands.

As a native Idahoan I value the recreational activities of our state and I want to ensure that my
grandchildren will still have a beautiful state to camp in responsibly.
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